
From: Eva Dyan   
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 7:46 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please support VDER settlement! 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission, 
I am Eva Dyan, a New Hampshire resident. I am deeply concerned about the PUC ignoring 
the widely supported settlement that keeps our current net metering rates. I am deeply 
invested in our solar industry and I believe homeowners should be fairly compensated for 
energy they send to the grid.  
 
I understand the concerns over the rate, but I believe the settlement reached between 
utilities, the solar industry and other participants addresses those concerns and finds a 
compromise we can live with.This settlement allows for stability for households, and time 
to evaluate how to utilize technology like home batteries to evolve solar rate design in the 
future. But we need time. In these polarizing times, finding a solution that all participants 
agree with is rare and should be applauded and implemented.  
 
We hope you take the settlement into serious consideration as well as the future of New 
Hampshire’s ability to self-generate our own electricity and manage our own energy bills.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eva Dyan  
 
 


